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Dear Families, 

As we're heading towards the end of this half term, I've been thinking about all the amazing 

opportunities our children have had thanks to our fantastic staff and parent helpers. Your 

support has truly made a difference, so thank you! 

 
 

The next part of the Summer Term is a chance for our children to really shine in class as they 

get ready to move up a year. We've got exciting events like Sports Day, the Summer Fair, 

and welcoming our new Reception class to school. We'll also be saying goodbye and good 



luck to our Year Six students in Bantham Class. 
 

It's been a fantastic term so far, and I can't wait to see what the rest of the year has in store 

for us all! 

Have a restful half term break and we look forward to welcoming you back to school on 

4.6.24. 

Have a great Half Term, 

Miss Coombe  

 

 

Funding  

We are working hard on our funding bids for our new play equipment and, so far have 
completed a bid to the National Lottery Fund, Norman Family Trust and Children in 
Need. Fingers crossed for a successful bid! We continue to look out for more funding 
sources. Our village community have kindly offered to donate some of the proceeds from 
the Church Summer Fair to our fund.  

Next Steps 

• There are regular meetings with the Friends of Thurlestone to keep up to date 
with our progress. 

• We have had 3 quotes for the replacement works. 
• Our Survey is still live and has had 60 responses. 
• We will feature in the next edition of the village voice 

 

 

 

        Please see below for Key Summer Term Dates. 
 

      Reminders 

As the weather (hopefully) gets warmer, please remember to send your child to school 
with a water bottle, sunscreen, and a sun hat. Let's keep our little ones safe and happy 
in the sun! 
 

 

Some important information for next week- 



- PE for all classes every Friday (children may come to school in PE kit and stay in 
It all day)  

- Forest and Beach sessions will resume next week, and this half term Nursery will 
be taking part in the morning session and Butter Cove will be taking part in the 
afternoon session.  

Summer Term Dates 

Date Event  
24.5.24 Last Day of Summer 1 Half Term 
27.5.24 - 31.5.24 Half Term Holiday 
3.6.24 Staff Training Day / Non Pupil Day  
4.6.24 First Day of Summer 2 Half Term 
6.6.24 Year Six Families KCC Meeting in School 

3.30pm 
24.6.24 - 25.6.24 Year 4 Residential  
3.7.24 KCC Transition Day for Year 6  
4.7.24 Sports Day  
9.7.24 
10.7.24 

Parent and Carer Consultation Dates  

12.7.24 Summer Fair  
14.7.24 Year 5 and 6 Trip to Plymouth 
16.7.24 Back up Sports Day date 
18.7.24  Whole School Welly Walk 
19.7.24 Leavers’ Service All Saints Church 2.30pm  
24.7.24 Last Day of Summer Term 

 

  

 
 

 



 

 


